
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The State Water Resources Control Board has postponed a Public Hearing to receive 
comments on proposed Water Reclamation Requirements for Recycled Water Use. 

 
The Public Hearing was originally scheduled to commence on 

 
Tuesday, April 19, 2016, at 9:00 a.m. 

 
In the Coastal Hearing Room 

Joe Serna Jr. - CalEPA Headquarters Building 
1001 I Street, Second Floor 

Sacramento, CA 95814 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE  
 
The Public Hearing to receive comments on proposed Water Reclamation Requirements for 
Recycled Water Use scheduled to commence on April 19, 2016, pursuant to the  
January 21, 2016 Notice of Public Hearing is POSTPONED. 
 
Note that the April 19, 2016 board meeting is not cancelled. 
 
All material related to this hearing and any change in the date, time, and place of the public 
hearing will be noticed on the State Water Board 
website: http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/drinking_water/certlic/drinkingwater/RecycledWater.sht
ml 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS 
Notification of new hearing date will be provided at a later date.  Questions regarding this 
postponement may be addressed to Sherly Rosilela by telephone at (916) 341-5578 or by email 
at Sherly.Rosilela@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 April 11, 2016            
Date     Jeanine Townsend 
     Clerk to the Board 
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